
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
15/02/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Respecting each other and our world 
 
I am writing to you to request your help and support. It has been brought to my attention 
that a small minority of our learners are not upholding our academy value Respecting 
each other and our world, whilst representing Beacon Hill Academy outside of school. 
This is in particular reference to learners’ journey to and from the academyl. I must 
emphasise that the vast majority of our learners represent our academy in an excellent way, 
and we continue to be proud of these individuals.  
 
At Beacon Hill Academy, we expect learners to demonstrate kindness and respect at all 
times, in particularly from the moment they set off to Beacon Hill to the moment they 
return. We will continue to praise and recognise those learners that demonstrate these 
behaviours, whilst challenging those who fall short of these expectations. 
 
We would appreciate if you could discuss the following points with your child; 

- Demonstrate kindness, respect and impeccable manners to each other. Outside of 
Beacon Hill this may be a thank you to a car that allows you to cross the road, or 
moving out the way for a member of the public. 

- When walking to a from the academy, use the pavement, ensuring that you do not 
trespass people’s property, whilst being safe from passing traffic. 

- Ensure litter is placed in passing bins or kept on your possession until you get home. 
- Keep noise to a minimum when passing through residential areas, especially in the 

morning. 
- Use positive language, you are representing your family and Beacon Hill Academy at 

all times. 
 
We thank you for your continued support in ensuring that all learners demonstrate respect, 
as this is the Beacon Hill Academy way! 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Clarkson 
Assistant Principal 


